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North Central District Health Department is reporting four new lab-confirmed cases in 

Shelby County, increasing the district case count to 63.  

 

Shelby County, KY – North Central District Health Department has four new cases that 
tested positive for the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). One adult male and three adult 
females from Shelby County in self-isolation at home.  
 
One case that was noted in Spencer County on 5/5/2020, was a false positive due to 
lab reporting error, the new numbers below reflect the change.   
  
“NCDHD started providing COVID-19 testing. Testing will be available in Shelby County 
on Tuesdays, Henry and Spencer Counties every Wednesday, and Trimble on every 
Thursday from 10 am-12 pm, by appointment only. You can make an appointment by 
calling NCDHD’s Call Center at 502-390-2600.  I would encourage people to get tested. 
Testing is an important component to reopening the economy and helping us get back 
to the new normal.”, said Roanya Rice, Public Health Director of NCDHD 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Numbers are reported by zip code which may cause some number 
movement between counties. 

 
For additional information please contact Tony Millet at (502) 221-1795 
or  www.ncdhd.com  
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